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Kaycee Hathaway

From: Terry and Bruce <btoergel@fairpoint.net>

Sent: Wednesday, December 17, 2014 6:57 PM

To: Kaycee Hathaway

Subject: Objection to conditional use permit for Old McDonald's Marijuana Farm

December 17, 2014 

We are writing in objection to a conditional use permit for Old McDonald's Farm.  The far 

reaching effects of such an industry becoming common place are mind boggling. The children of 

our valley will be challenged daily by the message that a mind altering drug is okay if it is 

contained and legal. The fences, lighting and traffic on our rural roads will be devastating to the 

residents of rural Kittitas County. Who will pay for the additional law enforcement services this 

industry will require? Of course, it will be us, the citizens of Kittitas County, not the out of 

town investors.  

 

Thank you for your time reading this letter. The future of our valley is at stake with this 

decision. Please make the right choice for everyone.  

Yours Truly,  

Bruce and Terry Oergel  
5383 Number 81 Road 

Ellensburg, WA 98926 
btoergel@fairpoint.net  


